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BAGONG PILIPINAS
MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR
No.
Series of 2024
SUBJECT : PUBLIC CONSULTATION ON THE DRAFTED BAI MEMORANDUM

CIRCULAR FOR THE AMENDMENT TO ADDITIONAL
GUIDELINES ON THE IMPORTATION OF GENETIC MATERIALS
SUCH AS BUT NOT LIMITED TO SEMEN, HATCHING EGGS AND
EMBRYO (BAI MC NO. 16 SERIES OF 2017)

The Bureau of Animal Industry (BAI) - National Veterinary Quarantine Services Division
(NVQSD) is conducting an online public consultation on the proposed memorandum
circular entitled: AMENDMENT TO BAI MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR NO. 16, SERIES OF
2017 “ADDITIONAL GUIDELINES ON THE IMPORTATION OF GENETIC MATERIALS
SUCH AS BUT NOT LIMITED TO SEMEN, HATCHING EGGS AND EMBRYO".

In this regard, this office is inviting our stakeholders to provide comments, suggestions,
and recommendations on the herein attached draft memorandum circular in order for
the Bureau to come up with the appropriate and applicable guidelines.

Kindly submit your comments, suggestions, and recommendations on or before
26 January 2024, through the form with the link:

https://bitly/MC-AmendmentSemenEmbryo

For reference and guidance of all concerned.
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